REMEMBER TO COPY Lackson at llegah@gmail.com


Dear XnameX

Thank you for your enquiry. It’s great to hear you wish to join the Institute.

Unfortunately, our local branch in Tanzania is currently suspended whilst we resolve some issues of governance.

[bookmark: _Hlk67560671]We are temporarily registering members through our branch in Ghana whilst these issues are resolved. Please contact Lackson Legah at CILT Ghana at llegah@gmail.com for more information.

Please also keep in touch with us internationally -  for our most recent international news please check out the news and events sections on our website, read our latest Covid-19 Best Practice Bulletin, or watch our latest webinar on our YouTube channel.

You can also follow the latest industry happenings via social media on our Twitter feed and Facebook  and LinkedIn pages, view recent presentations and reports on  Slideshare, and see pictures of recent visits and Institute events on the CILT Flickr stream.

Kind regards
